
 
 

Let us give thanks for all of our blessings and friends.  Thursday, November 21st we are 
having our Friendsgiving Potluck Lunch.  Please sign up with the office or we can resend 

the link for the online signup.  Please remember to send microwave safe dishes, 
crockpots/slow cookers, or have food brought in around noon; to maintain warmth for 

serving.  The sign-up response was AWESOME, and we look forward to all the goodies that 
are being sent.  Please sign up by the 15th; to allow us time to fill in the blank slots that 

are needed. 
 

We are thankful for all of your support! 
	

	


